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Be a Carnival Flower Girl! 
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Would you like to be a Flower Girl at the 
Billingshurst Show this year? 

The Flower Girls will be chosen at 3:30pm 
on Friday 25th May in the Key Stage 1 Hall, 
Billingshurst Primary School. 

If you are in a Key Stage 1 class, and you are free to take 
part in the Carnival Parade through Billingshurst from 
12 noon on Sunday 24th June, then you could be a 
lucky winner! 

If you would like to take part, please complete 
the form below and bring it, along with your best dress, 
to the Key Stage 1 Hall at the Primary School 
on Friday 25h May. 

See you there! 
 

------------------------------------------------------ 
Carnival Flower Girl Application Form 

Name:  _________________________________________ Age:  _______________ 

Class:    ________________________      Tel:  _______________________________  

Yes, I would like to enter the Carnival Flower Girl competition. 

For Parents/Guardians:  I permit my child’s first name and surname to be printed in the 
  West Sussex County Times, Village Tweet and/or the 
  Billingshurst Show programme if her photograph is taken. 

____________________________________________      (signature of parent/guardian) 
 


